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1. ETTC'03 (10-12 June 2003, Toulouse, France)
(See attachments A1 & A2)
Following the ETTC Scientific Committee meeting held on 19 February this year, the ETTC conference (10-12

June) is taking shape (see A1 for draft Conference Schedule). The list of papers to be presented has also
been finalised (see A2 for draft Conference Programme).

NB : A half-day has been set aside on Tuesday, 11 June (afternoon) for the ICTS General Meeting.

2. Point 2.12 of the Draft Agenda of WRC'07
Call for Point 2.12 Contributions !

» Several responses have reached us with regard to contributions from various National Radio-
frequency Agencies in favour of maintaining this point in the final WRC’07 agenda as well as
proposals to reformulate the text so that frequency needs are met more efficiently.

> We think that this is the occasion on which to better delineate the actual field of application of
“aeronautical telemetry”. We therefore suggest that members draft a brief memo outlining what
they understand by the strict definition of RR (Radio Regulations) of ITU-R with regard to their
requirements. All replies will be published in NL#16.

3. Next CPG Meeting of CEPT (European Conference of Postal and Tele-
communications Administrations)

You are reminded that the next CPG (Conference Preparatory Group) of CEPT will be held in Madeira on
28 April — 2 May 2003.

ICTS-RELATED EVENTS YEARPLANNER

(See Attachment : A3)

Your input will be appreciated by Newsletter readers — Please keep us informed
of any other ICTS-related events or activities not yet included in this Yearplanner.

To consult Newsletter back issues (nos. 1-13 since March 2002), click here :
http://www.see.asso.fr/htdocs/main.php/ICTSR1Newsletter.php/

IMPORTANT : NEWSLETTER CONTRIBUTIONS
When you think the information you are sending us is likely to be transmitted by the Newsletter to those
involved in ICTS Region | activities, please automatically give us your permission to publish where possible
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